
 

The following data has been reported to the PD on a daily basis from the Public Health 
Nurse.  We track cases to ensure a safe EMS response. 

  

Month # Cases (2021 Count) Days in Month Average Cases/Day # Cases (2020 Count) 
August 31 31 1.00 6 
September 40 30 1.33 7 
October 64 31 2.06 16 
November 79 19 4.16 58 

  

With 79 reported cases thus far in the month of November, we’re on track for ~129 cases by 
month’s end. For comparison, December 2020 is the month we had the most cases (109). 

 Chief Cudmore  

EMD 

A message from the Board of Health: 

The increase in Covid 19 cases in Town as demonstrated by Chief Cudmore’s graphic 
representation above is what has warranted the Board of Health’s issuance of the Advisory 
Order for the general public's awareness, and to get them to reflect again about the risks that 
Covid 19 poses. 
 
In 2020 we were all still wearing face coverings and social distancing, and our case count was 
significantly less. 
 
The Board of Health is hopeful that all citizens will give some serious thought about the increase 
in cases, the time of year (as flu season is upon us); and their own and their families safety; as 
we approach the holiday season with potentially large family and social gatherings about to 
occur. 
 
The Advisory Order was sent out as a reminder that Covid 19 and its variants have not 
disappeared, and we need to still protect ourselves.  Although not popular, the simple 
implementation of the proper safety protocols, such as wearing face covering and social 
distancing when we are inside, can help prevent spread of infection and can help keep 
everyone safer. 
 
It is a small thing to do, to help yourself and others.  
 
Thank you for caring and stay safe. 
 
Board of Health  


